
 

 

 

PUBLIC  NOTICE 

 

BOROUGH OF CHATHAM BOARD OF HEALTH 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Health Meeting 

scheduled for 

Thursday, December 8, 2022 

has been CANCELLED. 

Next meeting will be held on: 

Thursday, January 12, 2023 

 

Melanie Politi, Board of Health Secretary 

 

 


